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ElLeUte-2.2  

There is no doubt that, unless major measures are taken, numerous Obstacles 

will continue to exist which retard the participation of women in political life, 
in the formulation of policies that affect them and in the formulation of national 
women's policies. Success will depend in large measure upon whether or not women 
can unite to help each other.to change their poor material circumstances and 
secondary  statue and to obtain the time, energy and experience required to 
participate in political life. At the same time, improvements in health and 
educational  statue,  legal and constitutional provisions and networking will 
increase the effectiveness of the political action taken by women so that they can 
obtain a much greater share in political decision-making than before. 

Paragraph 34  

In some countries and in some areas, women have made significant advances, but 
overall progress has been modest during the Decade, as is evident from the review 

and appraisal. During this period, women's consciousness and expectations have 
been raised, and it is important that this momentum should not be lost, regardless 
of the poor performance of the world economy. The changes occurring in the family, 

in women's roles and in relationships between women and men may present new 

challenges requiring new perspectives, strategies and measures. At the same time, 
it will be necessary to build alliances and solidarity groups across sexual lines 

in an attempt to overcome structural obstacles to the advancement of women. 

polurneAell*  

The World Plan of Action for the Implementation of the objectives of the 
International Women's Year, 1/ the Declaration of Mexico on the Equality of Women 
and their Contribution to Development and Peace, 1975, 2/ regional plana of action, 
the Programme of Action for the Second Ralf of the United Nations Decade for 
women: Equality, Development and Peace, 2/ and the sub-theme - employment, health 
and education - the Declaration on the Participation of Women in Promoting 
International Peace and Co-operation 2/ and the Convention on the Elimination of 
All Forms of Discrimination against women y remain valid and therefore constitute 
the basis for the strategies and uoncrete measures to be pursued up to the 
year 2000. The continuing relevance of the goals of the United Nations Decade for 
Women: Equality, Development and Peace - and of its sub-theme - health, education 
and employment - should be stressed, as should the implementation of the relevant 
recommendations of the 1975 Plan of ActiOn and the 1980 Programme of Action, so as 
to ensure the complete integration of women in the development process and the 
effective realization of the objectives of the Decade. The challenge now is for 
the international community to ensure that the achievements of the Decade become 
strong building blocks for development and to promote equality and peace, 
especially for the sake of future generations of women. The obstacles of the next 
15 yeus must be met through concerted global, regional and national efforts. By 
the year 2000 illiteracy should have been eliminated, life expectancy for all women 

Reservations to paragraph 35 were formulated by Australia, Belgium, 
Canada, Denmark, Finland, Germany, Federal Republic of, Iceland, /reland, /srael, 
Italy, Luxembourg,Setherlands, New Zealand, Norway, Sweden, Switzerland and United 
States of AMeriCit. The United States reserved its position on the reference in 
paragraph 35 to the Declaration of Mexico on the Equality of Women and their 
Contribution to Development and Peace, 1975. 
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